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Thank You  

A big Thank you to everyone that donated 

food for our Harvest festival. Our School 

Council took the donations to the Cheadle 

Food Bank on Wednesday. 

Together, we donated 72kg of food, for 

which they are very grateful! 

Opening times are Wednesday 9am-11am 

or Friday 1pm-3pm, if anyone has any food 

donations for the Food Bank in future. 

Thank you! 

 

 

Dates 

 

Please note these dates are the most up to 

date version, please ensure you check 

them carefully in case of any changes. 

24th October – Finish for half term 

25th October – School closed – INSET Day 

4th November – Return to school 

5th November – Bonfire Lunch 

11th November – 11.45am - Remembrance at 

the Cenotaph  

12th November – Yr 3/4 CADSSA Tennis 

15th November – Children in Need (non-

uniform) 

25th November – Year 5/6 Swimming Gala 

11th December – Christmas Dinner 

17th December – Nativity, 2pm& 6pm 

18th December – Panto Visit 

19th December – PTFA Christmas Disco, 6pm 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Our next Celebration Assembly will be on 

Friday 8th November 2019, 9.30am. 

 

All welcome. 

 

Reading Challenge 

We would like our children to read in an 

unusual place during the next three weeks.  

We ask that photos are sent into school of 

your children reading. 

These photos will be displayed around 

school as part of our extreme reading 

project. 



 

 

 

 

 

Communication 

Staff try incredibly hard to ensure letters 

make it home, however at times they do 

get misplaced between leaving the 

classroom and getting home. 

We are going to try and send a text if a 

letter is being issued. So if it doesn’t make it 

home you are able to contact the office to 

request a copy. 

PE/ Swimming 

Monday – Class 2 & Class 3 

Tuesday – Class 1 & Class 2 (just Year 1 & 2) 

Tuesday – Swimming – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Friday – Class 1 & Class 3 

Please ensure the correct kit is in school. 

Attendance 

 

Please can we remind parents/ carers that 

you are required to contact the school 

office on the first day of your child’s 

absence. 

 

Reasons for absence and lateness are 

recorded on your child’s attendance 

record. 

 

Our new register system closes for marks 

promptly at 9.20am, children who arrive 

after this time will be recorded as late. 

Uniform Reminder 

 

When we return after half term all children 

should be wearing winter uniform. 

 

Also please can we ensure socks are plain 

black, grey or white 

 

Thank you. 

Coats 

 

The weather is becoming much more 

unpredictable, wet and cold.  

Please ensure children have a named coat 

in school every day.  

 

Please note we will not be allowing children 

outside if they haven’t got a coat  

after half term! 

 

Pantomime Reminder! 

Please ensure all panto monies are brought 

in by Thursday 24th October! 

Many thanks. 

 


